BCSOA Chapter Meeting-September 21, 2025

- -Call to order by Brad Brelje
- -A motion to approve the minutes from previously meeting was made by Al Cross. The motion was seconded by Mike Mayer. The motion was carried by the Chapter.
- -Kevin presented the Treasurer's Report. \$3,932.69 is the balance in the checking account. We also have dry-fit shirts available for purchase. They are \$14.00 each. Text or call Kevin if you are interested in a shirt and you can leave money under his doormat. A motion to approve the Treasure report was made by Al Cross. The motion was seconded by Mike Hindenach. The motion was carried by the Chapter.
- -Mike Mayer presented **the** *Commissioner's Report*. Check Arbiter daily. Accept and decline games as soon as possible. Please notify Mike if any blocked-out dates become available, even if it is last minute. Call Mike immediately if you get injured and cannot work your assigned games. Stretch and stay healthy! County playoff officials are decided by the coaches and district officials list will be put together by Tim and Mike Mayer. Get all yellow and red cards to AL Cross within 24 hours. Keaton Moyer and his wife had their baby on 9/20. Check Arbiter daily for changes and accept them asap.
- -Al Cross presented the *Rules Interpretation*.
- * Head coach is responsible for his bench and coaches. This will hopefully keep the head coach more "tuned in" to what they are saying to officials. Signals, shin guards and whistle restarts discussed

-Old Business:

*We have the referee dry-fit shirts available for purchase.

*We will be purchasing a screen and projector. Reminder of (2) 25 minute halves for junior high game. If only one game they may play (2) 30 minute halves. Running clock on the "pony" game.

-New Business:

*Let Mike Mayer know if you will be attending our dinner meeting on November 3, 2025

*Next meeting will be held on Sunday October 5, 2025 via Zoom

-Motion was made by Mike Mayer to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded by Dan Allen. Motion was carried by the Chapter.

Respectfully Submitted,

Heather Rusden

Secretary